
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

6. CLYDE ROAD KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL AND TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 
 Following an on-site meeting on Friday 29 August 2003 this matter was given further consideration.  
 
 Whilst the City Streets Unit is seeking approval to put the proposal out for community consultation, the 

Board’s Transport and Roading Committee has been in discussions with some residents of Clyde 
Road to work through some of their issues relating to the bridge over the Avon stream.  These issues 
related to safety and site distances. 

 
 The Board discussed the outcomes of the on-site meeting and the suggested modifications sought by 

the Board. 
 
 The Board resolved that the City Streets Unit be requested to provide a new draft consultation plan for 

this work, which shows the removal of the fences on the eastern side of the Avon stream bridge and 
the footpath width improvements identified on the western side.   

 
 The Board also resolved that the Transport and Roading Committee be delegated power to approve 

the revised plan for public consultation at its meeting on 12 September 2003. 


